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Analysis of Combined Service Records and Visitor Surveys 
 
We calculated the number of times GameSense Advisors engaged in each of five major 
categories of activities that span the continuum of needs from primary to tertiary prevention: 
(1) Providing information about responsible gambling, (2) Providing information about 
PlayMyWay, (3) Providing information about voluntary self-exclusion, (4) Enrolling visitors in 
voluntary self-exclusion, and (5) Referring visitors to professional treatment or self-help. We 
estimated the proportion of times they provided these 5 services as a function of (a) all the 
interactions they had (N = 5,659) and (b) all the non-Simple interactions they had (n = 1,719). 
Advisors provided information and tools about responsible gambling during 92.8% of non-
Simple interactions and 28.1% of all interactions. They provided harm reduction tools less 
often: they mentioned PlayMyWay in 20.2% of all non-Simple interactions and 6.1% of all 
interactions. Advisors discussed voluntary self-exclusion within 9.6% of all non-Simple 
interactions and 2.9% of all interactions, and they enrolled visitors in voluntary self-exclusion 
during 3.2% of all non-Simple interactions and 1.0% of all interactions. Finally, they provided 
referrals to professional treatment/the gambling helpline/self-help within 7.3% of non-Simple 
interactions and 2.2% of all interactions (see Supplementary Figure 1).1 

                                                 
1These estimates are based on a total of 5,659 total interactions. By definition, Advisors performed none of these activities 
during the 3,946 Simple interactions. Their reports indicate that within the 735 Instructive interactions, they provided 
responsible gambling information 690 times, provided information about PlayMyWay 119 times, discussed voluntary self-
exclusion 75 times, and provided referrals to self-help/the gambling hotline/professional treatment 14 times. By definition, 
they provided responsible gambling information during all 70 Demonstration interactions and performed no other activities 
during these interactions. Finally, we relied on visitors’ reports to estimate Advisors’ activities within the 908 Exchange 
interactions. We extrapolated from data presented in Table 2 to estimate that Advisors provided responsible gambling 
information 830 times, provided information about PlayMyWay 227 times, discussed voluntary self-exclusion 36 times, and 
provided referrals 57 times. Internal records reveal that Advisors enrolled visitors in voluntary self-exclusion 54 times, and they 
were instructed to discuss the program and provide a packet of referrals each time. Additional details about these estimates 
are available from the authors. 
 



Supplementary Figure 1. Percent of interactions according to five major categories of GameSense Advisor activities.  
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